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Abbey Road Primary School

Tewkesbury Close

West Bridgford

Nottingham

NG2 5ND

Tel:  (0115) 9748055 / Fax:  (0115) 9748056
Head Teacher: Mrs. Ly Toom            
                                           
Email:  office@abbeyroad.notts.sch.uk


September 2025
Dear Parents/Carers,

This is the letter we sent in July. We wanted to ask for an electronic response if that is OK to ensure all Y1 staff have access to the important information about who will pick up your child. We would really appreciate a response this week!

Thank you!

We would like to welcome you and your children into Year 1. We are looking forward to sharing lots of exciting learning experiences with your children. We want to reassure you that we will be easing the children into the expectations for Year 1 and initially the children will be experiencing familiar activities and routines as in Foundation. 
Members of staff :

Mrs Poole (Tues-Fri) Mrs Worton (Mon)– Class Teachers Hazel Class
Mrs Boughton – Class Teacher Holly Class
Mrs Hall – Teaching Assistant in Hazel Class (Tue-Fri) Mrs Plant (Mon)

Mrs Rogers– Teaching Assistant in Holly Class
                                        Mrs Oliver -  Teaching Assistant (Wed pm)
Children are to arrive at school between 8.40 and 8.50am where a member of staff will greet you. Hazel enter via the green door in the covered Year 1 outdoor area. Holly will enter by the green door to the left of the Year 1 outdoor area. 
Please let us know if your child is being collected by someone other than yourselves and please fill in the slip at the bottom of this letter regarding collections and return it to your Reception teacher as soon as possible. We cannot let your child go home with someone else unless we have been informed by you. This includes play dates and last-minute arrangements. 
Please come to school in PE kit on a Monday and a Wednesday.
Our Learning Challenge for the first half term is: Which materials should the three little pigs use to build their house? We will write to you with more curriculum information at the start of next term. 

During the first week in Year 1 we will be doing activities and getting to know our new classes. Please could your child bring  photo from the Summer holidays on the first day back to show and share with the children.  
If your child would like milk in Year 1, please could you register and pay on the Cool Milk website during the holiday. It usually takes at least two weeks to start.
All children will need a water bottle (no juice please) and a book bag. No rucksacks or bags please as we just don’t have the space.

There will be more information to follow at the start of next term about life in Year 1 and our approach to reading, spelling and homework. We will be holding a ‘Welcome to Year 1’ meeting for parents in the school hall, date to be shared at the start of next term.
We wish you all a lovely summer holiday!

Mrs Poole and Mrs Boughton
Year 1 Team

Year 1 Collection arrangements for the end of the school day

Name of Child ________________________________________ Class ___________

Please notify us of who will normally be picking up at the end of the day and if these arrangements change please inform your child’s class teacher.
 PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM to the office.
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	
	
	
	
	

	

	I also give permission for these adults to collect my child: (for example grandparents or good friend)



Signed Parent/Carer ______________________________________
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